
Headteacher’s 
Blog

We will be taking part in the big pedal on
Thursday 26th April. ThIs will also include 
a family fun and fitness session ( full details
to follow). If anyone has an exercise bike with a working 
pedometer please let me know as I would like to borrow it 
for use in school on this day.
  

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog after a busy term. Please see our website for photos in the Gallery or 
Class pages as they are regularly updated. As always, please do not hesitate to contact us by email, 
in person or telephone if  you have any suggestions for ways in which we can make school even 
better!
Have a lovely Easter, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Wonderful News!
We would like to congratulate Mrs Lewis and family on the marvellous news that they are 
expecting a baby in September! During the Summer Term Governors and myself will be looking at 
the staffing and class organisation for September as Mrs Maule will also be on Maternity Leave. 
Mrs Fletcher will be back from Maternity Leave for the very end of  this Summer Term. Full details 
will be available to you once I have met with  the Staffing Committee of the Governing Body.

Air Ambulance Bags-
These will have gone home with your children this week. Please use this opportunity for a Spring 
clean and to fill in as many bags as you can as doing this supports our Air Ambulance service and 
the PTA funds.

Forest Schools developments-
Early Years  Forest School Day will remain the same.
Class 1 will continue to have a session  on Mondays.
Class 2 and 3 will have a separate session on Thursday afternoons prior to Cramlington Rockets. 
Please ensure waterproofs, wellingtons/ old trainers are in school on this day.

REMINDER
Please ensure if you are eligible for Pupil Premium 
that your letter regarding spending  is returned as 
soon as possible,

Thursday 29th  March 2018

Cramlington Rockets  Reminder- 
Please note change of PE day for 
Class 1 as they will have a PE 
session with our Cramlington 
Rockets coach, Yogi on Thursdays. 
Class 2 and 3 will continue to have  
their  PE session on Thursdays with 
Yogi.


